MVSUA General Membership Minutes
March 19th 2017
4:05pm Corvallis High School
Teacher’s Room

Members in Attendance: 

Alex Johnson, Derrik Huey, Dave Draper, Rylan Owen, Andrew Struthers, Mike Wyse, Keet Dailey, James Lynch, Ralph Gotta, Joel Getsfrid, Aaron Seifer, Bob Quintero, Nancy Alexander, Gerry Edtl, Lonnie Koroush, Jim Postell, Staci Brown, Steve Shields, Sheryl Woodward, Eric McMullin, Hank LaVigne, Katrina Gerger, Adam McAloney, Jerry Couzin and Jay Thatcher.

All attendance records are updated after every meeting on the website. 

President:

We are going to be going thru a lot of rainouts in the next coming week please be ready. 

Treasurers Report:

Checks are starting to come in and have collected around $26,000 already and we will have paychecks distributed at the next general membership meeting.

$11.73 in General Checking
$210.35 Fee Distribution Account
$8,310.15 Savings

Commissioners Report:

Messaging on arbiter is having problems. Keet will be contacting people day of game on cancelations, but it is still on the umpire to at least look at arbiter before you go to your game on whether or not changes have happened. 

Please be flexible on schedule there is going to be a lot of makeup games and cancelations the first couple weeks of the season. 

Training:

Behind the Mask Flash cards were given out to each table with different scenarios. The group discussed and went over key rules for the upcoming season. These questions and rule references will be provided by Derrik in an email to the group this week.

Remember it is required to have the gear outside the dugout for inspection. Please for the first couple of weeks to kindly remind teams of this new procedure. 

We have coaches trying to get around the uniform policy please make sure coaches are properly dressed.
We have stacked games at a lot of schools this year so if you have the second of a stack game please show up to site and be ready to umpire at least 30 minutes before the scheduled start of your game.

We went over illegal equipment of gloves and what to do when they are discovered. 

In varsity training we went over angles and positioning to certain plays to get us in the position possible to see the whole play.

JV umpires went out with Alex.

Next meeting scheduled on April 3rd 

Meeting Ended 5:35pm 


